
CITY OF VAN ALSTYNE STREET CLOSURE NOTICE 

 
Streets to be closed:       Marshall Drive from east of U.S. 75 to Hopson Street 

                                        Hopson Street from Marshall Drive to the alley north of Marshall 
Street closure dates:       12/02/2020 – 12/11/2020 

Contractor:                      Glenn Thurman Inc. 

  

A message board sign has been placed on the U.S. 75 service road south of Marshall Drive 
indicating that Marshall Drive will be closed east of U.S. 75 beginning December 2, 2020. 
The street is to be fully closed in order to pave it with new concrete paving. Hopson Street 
will also be closed from Marshall Drive to the alley north of Marshall Drive where it will be 
repaved with new concrete paving. The alley north of Marshall Drive will have continuous 
access for entry and exit. 

  

The contractor will be performing some work in advance of December 2, 2020 in order to 
prepare the street for paving. The street will not be closed to traffic during this time. 
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